
CITY OF MILFORD, CONNECTICUT 

 
To:   HISTORIC DISTRICT II COMMISSION MEMBERS 

 
From: Chairman, Carol Molloy Smith 
Date:  February 4, 2015 
Subject:  Meeting Cancellation Notice for Historic District #2, South of the Green  

 
Please be advised that the February 11, 2015 meeting of 
the Historic District #2 Commission  (South of the Green) 

is cancelled.  There is no Application submitted  to be considered. 

 

Board of Education please post a notice at the Learning Center that  

the Historic District #2 meeting on February 11, 2015 at 6:30 pm is cancelled. 

City Clerk, Please post this notice on your bulletin board. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Carol M. Smith,  Chairman 
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